
158 homes in  
Vinegar hill 
were demolished 
in 1965.

The Vinegar Hill homes were a mix of rentals and 

owner-occupied houses. Although some were in 

disrepair, many substantial and well-maintained 

buildings were demolished. Many of the displaced 

families were relocated, primarily to public housing 

such as Westhaven (completed in 1964). 
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